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Attendance this week 

Whole school attendance this week   95.3% 

Best attendance this week: 

Robin Class 99.3%  and Dove Class 98.8% 

 

 

Edition no 21 

Thank you to everyone who supported the Friends of Wouldham at 

the Firework event last night.   The event ran vey smoothly and we 

will soon be able to let you know how much money was raised. 

 

A massive thank you to all the volunteers who work tirelessly behind 

the scenes organising the events for everyone to enjoy.—they work 

so hard and much of their work is done in their free time.   We want 

you to know that your efforts do not go un-noticed.    We are very  

grateful to everyone who helps the school in any way.      

 

We wish everyone a safe and happy Bonfire weekend.    

Mr Fitter, Headteacher  

Times Tables Rock Stars Update  

Some children are playing on very out of date versions of TTRS.  It is important 
to use latest versions to ensure the most secure and feature rich experiences.  

If your child plays on a webpage visit play.ttrockstars.com/reset to load the 
latest version on your device.  If your child plays on the app please ensure that 
you have the most up to date version downloaded.  

Any questions, please ask your child’s class teacher in the first instance.  Happy 
Rocking!!  

  

MRS MCGILL—YEAR 6  

 

As the final part of her MA in Education studying with Canterbury Christ Church University (CCCU), Mrs McGill 

is doing some research, which is of personal professional interest but will also support our school’s  

curriculum development. The children in Year 6 will have an opportunity to comment anonymously on the 

history lessons (unnamed  post-it notes) and she may use these unnamed pupil voice comments in her work 

if they permit.   Mrs McGill is happy to discuss this with any interested parent.   
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DATES FOR TERM 2 

Start of Term 2   Monday 31st October 

Year 5 Bewl and Crede trips  Monday 7—Friday 11 November  

2023 Reception visits  Monday 14th November at 1.30 pm 

     Wednesday 16th November at 10.00 am  

     Monday 28th November at 10.00 am and 6.00 pm 

Last Kingsquad   Friday 18th November     

Christmas Fayre   Saturday 3rd December  

Christmas Crafts    Friday 9th December at 1.15—2.15,  (only 4 places left—book at office) No charge! 

School Christmas dinner  Wednesday 14th December 

Christmas production dates to be confirmed 

Last day of term   Friday 16th December. 

 

Start of Term 3   Thursday 5th January  

  

Remembrance Sunday 

 

Poppies will be available for sale from Monday 

at the school office.     We have a few wrist 

bands, larger poppies and crosses available too.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

School photographs 

Individual and siblings photographs 

have been taken this week.  Your 

child should come home with a bar 

coded slip which will explain how to 

view and order pictures. 

Please give the photographers a cou-

ple of days to get them all uploaded 

and then you will be able to view 

them.   

If anyone needs a duplicate code for 

any reason please contact the school 

office.  Thank you  


